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Dear Madam/Sir, 

The INC Secretariat wishes to inform all delegations attending the fourth session of the 

Intergovernmental Negotiating Committee on plastic pollution that document upload on the In-Session 

Documents Platform will only be possible up to one hour after the closing of the session. 

Thereafter, the platform will only remain open for viewing by registered users. 

In addition, delegations wishing to make interventions during plenary are strongly urged to submit their 

statements via e-mail at least 1 hour in advance of delivery to assist the interpretation service: unep-

incplastic.statements@un.org. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Signed 

The INC Secretariat 
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